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City of Olean to Open Front Street City Lot  

for Storm Debris Disposal  on Saturday 

 
September 17, 2020—Olean—The Front Street City Lot, near the intersection of Seneca Street in Olean, 

will be opened on Saturday, September 19, 2020 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. for residents to dispose of 

debris, such as tree limbs, resulting from the recent wind storms. 

The lot will be opened for Olean residents only and identification with proof of residency will be 

required.  The lot will be supervised by a City of Olean employee.  Paper bags are allowed but no plastic 

please. 

Please be advised that storm debris left on the curbside from private/personal property will not be 

picked-up by the City’s Department of Public Works.   
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